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May 14, 2023 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 

Welcome to Camp Springs Community Church.  I trust that you will be blessed today as we 
study God’s Word together. The foundational teaching of the Bible is the Gospel of Jesus Christ, 
which simply teaches that every person is a sinner (thinks and does wrong things) and is 
permanently separated from God and Heaven. However, Jesus Christ (God’s Son), became a 
man who died by being nailed to a cross to pay for the sins of the world, and then rose from the 
grave. Whoever puts his faith in Jesus Christ for salvation will have his sins forgiven and will 
gain entry into heaven (John 3:16). Please ask us if you have questions. 

  
10 AM Message                            SOUR GRAPES FOR AHAB           1 KINGS 21:17-29  

MORNING SERVICE 
Prelude:  

Greetings and Announcements 

Scripture                                                   1 PETER 3:1-6                          Mike Kirkendall        

Prayer                                   

Hymns 

11 AM Message                       WHEN A MOM’S HEART BREAKS            JOB 2:4-10                          

 
 

 
 

MOTHER’S DAY IS  
 

ALL WOMEN ARE WELCOME ON SATURDAY, MAY 20TH for a Mother’s Day tea.  
If you are interested, sign-up sheet is in the foyer 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday School for all Ages .................................................................................. 10:00 AM 
Sunday Morning ................................................................................................... 11:00 AM 
Wednesday –AWANA    ......................................................................................... 7:00 PM 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study……………………………………..................... 7:00 PM  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Sunday Mornings, from 9:45 AM to 12:15 PM, YouTube Live on the CSCC  

Channel will be open, all are welcome to connect.   

Wednesday Evenings:  Adult Bible Study, and AWANA 7 pm. 
 

 There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer for Vacation Bible School volunteers. 
Remember VBS is July 17 - 21 

 

 
The Baby Bottles for the Catherine Foundation 

Are on the back table.  Take one or two and fill them with change or bills/checks 
and returned on Father’s Day.   

Last year we collected over $1,000.00 
 

 

Memorial Day Picnic will be Monday, May 29th 
Sign-up Sheet is in the foyer 
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Child Evangelism Fellowship 
Anne Arundel & Prince George's Counties 

Dear CEF Prayer Partners, 

How we praise God for you & your vital Partnership with CEF, as we seek to reach 
children for Jesus!  Thank you for praying for these requests! 

1.  Please pray as we attend the CEF National Conference, May 8-12th, in Ridgecrest, 
North Carolina. Please pray for safety as we travel, for inspiration, encouragement, 
ministry helps & sweet fellowship!!  Praise for answered prayer for Pat for a ride & a 
roommate! Please pray for Pat's health & energy needed for this busy conference! 

2.  Praise the Lord for wonderful friends, Alison & Charlie, covering the cost of Pat's 
needed dental work!! ($4,000 was needed for a bridge) Pray that God will bless them 
greatly!! 

3.  Please pray for Charles Gettys, who is having surgery, early Tuesday morning, May 
9th, to remove a very large lump, on the right side of his neck.  Pray that there will be no 
complications & for quick healing!!  Praise the Lord, for Charlie mowing my lawn 
twice for me recently, as my strength is still returning! 

4.  Please pray for Ephranie Chapman, Glenn Dale GNC, who fractured her elbow, during 
a fall at school.  Ephranie is also not able to use her right hand & her doctor has ordered a 
CT scan.  Please pray for wisdom for her doctor, & for healing of her hand as well. 

5. Please pray for Sandra Thompson, for continued healing, after her recent surgery.  
Please pray also for Brenda Lucas, who has also been helping with the Glenn Dale GNC.  
Pray for her son, Demetrius, who has been critically ill. 

6.  Praise for our six in person Good News Clubs, reaching 260 children.  Tulip Grove 
GNC & Greenbelt GNC have finished for the school year.  Pray as Tayac. Glenn Dale & 
Calverton Elementary (2) GNC's continue through the end of the school year!! 

7.  Pray for the needed Summer Missionaries for AA/PG Counties & for many children to 
be reached through our summer 5-Day Clubs.  Pray as we prepare for Summer Missionary 
Training School, June 26-30th at Camp Wo-me-to in Jarrettsville, MD. & have practice 
clubs, the first week in July.  Pray as we set up 5-Day Clubs, July 10th- August 4th. 

8.  We praise God for our Committee Members, GNC Teachers & Volunteers, Summer 
Missionaries, 5-Day Club Hostesses, Prayer Partners, Churches & Donors who partner 
with us to reach the children!  We praise God for you!! 

In His Love for the Children, 
 
Pat Lackey, Missionary Director 
CEF of Anne Arundel & Prince George's Counties 
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